
 

 

 

Attachment  

Relevant Information 

Regarding note published on August 27, 2015 on the virtual edition of La W 

Radio indicating that the "Superintendency of Industry and Commerce 

conducted an inspection of the country's five generating companies (EPM, 

Isagen, Emgesa, Chivor and Celsia) to determine a possible rising distortion of 

energy prices", it is informed that between July 16 and July 17, 2015, the 

regulator made an administrative visit in order to collect information about the 

Electric Energy Market in Colombia,  To date, EPM has not been notified of 

any investigation whatsoever against it by the Superintendency of Industry and 

Commerce.  

 


